
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2022 COVID-19 Update #3 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Last week the Chief Health Officer issued advice that schools need to reduce large gatherings on 
campus. This includes: 

• Whole school assemblies, but recommended year group gatherings or smaller where 
possible. 

• Staff meetings and whole of staff gatherings. 
 
We have also taken the following precautionary measures:  

• Unfortunately, the Year 7 families afternoon tea which was scheduled for Tuesday 15 
February will be cancelled. 

• The information evening for students registered for Year 7/2024 will now take place via a 
zoom meeting. 

• A review of the Interhouse Swimming Carnival structure. We will communicate the 
outcome of this review once it is finalized. 

 
We will endeavour to keep you updated as changes occur. 

 
 
 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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